
  

Carlton Way, Cambridge,   CB4 2DE 
 

School Telephone: 01223 359568 

Email:    office@arbury.cambs.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Ben Tull 

 

 

7.9.21 
 

Dear Parents/Carers  
 

Year 5 - Visit to Wells-Next-the-Sea 
 
As part of our first geography topic in Year 5, ‘Coastlines’, we have planned a visit to 
Wells-Next-the-Sea on the North Norfolk coast, which will give the children the 
opportunity to compare and contrast the features of a small coastal town with those of 
Cambridge.  
 
The trip is next week, on Friday 17th September 2021.  We will leave school at 8.45am 
(children should come to school for 8.35am) and return by 5:30pm (traffic permitting!). 
The children will need a packed lunch, a drink and suitable clothing for a day out by the 
seaside, including a waterproof coat. We will be doing quite a lot of walking, so please 
ensure footwear is appropriate. As part of the day, we will also be having chips and an 
ice-cream! 
 
The actual cost of the trip works out to £17.00 per child.  However, for children who do 
not receive pupil premium funding, we are asking for a contribution of £10.00. Please 
note that payments need to be made online through PAY360 (previously known as 
SIMSpay).  Do contact Mrs Black in the school office if you have any problems doing this, 
as we are not able to accept cash payments any more.  There is no charge for those 
children who are entitled to pupil premium funding.   

 
Please complete and return the reply slip by this Friday, 10th September, to your 
child’s class teacher.  The children will be bringing home a copy of this letter later 
today so you do not need to print a copy of the reply slip.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss Laura Bright and Miss Harriet Sewell 
Year 5 Teachers 
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Reply slip - Please return to your child’s class teacher by Friday 10th September – 

thank you! 
 

Year 5 Visit to Wells-Next-the-Sea 
Friday 17th September 2021 

 
Child’s name: _________________________________________________ 
 
I give permission for my child to go on this day trip. 
 
Signed: ___________________________________________  Date: ______________ 
 
Relation to child: _____________________________________________ 
 

 
 
Please tick as appropriate: 
 
 I understand that the cost of the trip for my child will be £10 
 
 
 My child is free because they receive pupil premium funding * 

 
 
* Currently, qualifying for a free school meal at any point, means that your children will 
get pupil premium funding for the next 6 years and receive free school trips at Arbury 
Primary. 
 
   Please contact me so that I can check if I could get pupil premium funding for my 
child(ren)  
 
 

 
 
School packed lunch: 
 
          My child is entitled to a free school meal.  Please order them a school packed 
lunch. 
 

 
 

Arrangements for going home: 
On return to school at around 5.30pm each day (traffic permitting), my child should: 
 
        Walk or cycle home alone 
 
         Wait to be collected by:  ____________________________ 
 
 

 


